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 I-295 lane closure tomorrow as painting project begins 

on bridge over Rancocas Creek in Burlington County 
I-295 northbound left shoulder will remain closed for approximately two months 

 

(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced a lane closure 

on I-295 northbound over Rancocas Creek as a bridge painting maintenance project begins in Mount 

Laurel, Burlington County. 

 

Beginning at 9 a.m. tomorrow, Wednesday, July 27, until 3 p.m., NJDOT’s contractor, PFK-Mark III, will 

close the left lane on I-295 northbound over Rancocas Creek to place construction barriers and create a 

work zone in the left shoulder. The left shoulder will remain closed for approximately three months while 

NJDOT’s contractor, Commodore Maintenance, Inc., conducts sandblasting and painting operations. 

 

The project is part of a $27 million federally-funded bridge painting contract to perform preventative 

maintenance on bridges statewide. 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. Check NJDOT’s traffic 

information website www.511nj.org for real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on Twitter 

@NewJerseyDOT and our Facebook page. 
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